
From: Veronica Martin <vmartin@tdmconsultjng,_Q_Qll> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 2:30 PM 

To: Rodriguez, Anthony <ARodri guez4@leegov.com>; Sarracino, Joseph <JSa rrac ino@leegov.com>; 

Muhammad, Khalil <KMuhammad@leegov.com> 

Subject: CPA2024-000006 and REZ2024-00006 

Hello, 

I would like to request another extension to resubmit CPA2024-000006 and REZ2024-00006. TOM 

has been having difficulty getting the information needed to address staff's comments since 

everyone in our industry is so busy (environmental, surveys, etc.), not to mention our own workload. 

Ninety days should be sufficient. Please let me know if you need additional information. 

Thank you. 

Veronica Martin 

Senior Planner 

vm a rti n@td m con su lti ng_,__Q__Offi 

Saving just one dog won't change the world ... but, surely the world will change for that one 
dog ... Adopt, don't shop ... 

PLEASE NOTE OUR ADDRESS HAS CHANGED. 

15.20 Royal Palm Square Bh'd, Suite 100 
Fort l\lyers, FL 33919 
Phone .?39-433-4231 
www.tdmchilengineeriug.com 
Certificate of . .\uthorizatiou # .?9086 

This e-mail transmission and any files transmitted with it are privileged, protected, 

confidential, and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to whom it is 

addressed. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender or Systems 
Administrator at TDM Consulting, Inc. at (239) 433-4231. 



TDM Consulting, Inc. makes no guarantees that this e-mail and/or attached files are free and 
clear of the presence of computer viruses, have been tampered with, or contain questionable 
material or content and accepts no responsibility tor the loss or corruption of any data on the 
addressee's computer as a result of opening this e-mail. All efforts have been made to assure 
that messages and files generated from this office are free and clear of this type of material. 

Receive updates from Lee County Government by subs...c.ribi ng to ou r newsletter 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
County Employees and officials regarding County business are public records available to the 
public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address 
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, 
contact this office by phone or in writing. 


